
Dear Mayor Coleman, 

  

This email was sent back in December 2012, with no reply.  I am assuming this is the stand your 

office is taking  on this issue, " no response is you best response." 

  

I am stating, as a lifetime resident of St. Paul, your office needs to open its eyes and ears to the 

public on other options with this Ball Park downtown.  I have seen too many plans in St. Paul 

turn into my hard earned tax dollars wasted.   

  

My suggestion is to look into the option of reusing the Gillette structure.  In my industry, 

construction/remodeling, everything is going green.  Which means try to reuse what you have 

efficiently and at a profit.   

  

I would love to carry on with my option, but I think you get the message. 

  

Thank you 

Michael Roberto 

  

 
From: robertocarpentry@msn.com 

To: mayor@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

Subject: ball park 

Date: Tue, 18 Dec 2012 14:03:58 +0000 

I am  small business owner in St. Paul, have been for 20 years.   Recently, I have been following 

the plans for a ball park down town.  This project seems to neeed more input from the 

public.  Please direct me to more detained information concerning the publics' input on this 

project.   I would also like to know what is the process to gain access to the Gillette building.  

  

Thank you.    

 

Mike Roberto  

Ruberto Construction llc ( formerly Roberto Carpentry Inc.) 

82 Maria  Avenue; Saint Paul, Minnesota 55106 

Tel: 651-210-2123 

Contractor license # BC-648234 

 


